
 

Dear Parent 

I ask all parents to read the safety information below.  Your child’s safety is of paramount 
importance during their science lessons and by following these basic ground rules for safe 
behaviour, the risk of potential hazards can be drastically reduced.  Because of this any pupil 
who questions the rules or who fails to follow the rules will be removed from the laboratory 
and dealt with through the appropriate disciplinary channels.  I would be grateful if you could 
sign the reply slip below as your support of us upholding our standards, is valued highly.  I’m 
sure that you agree that safe, fun science lessons are of great benefit to every child at the 
school. 

Yours sincerely 

Science department 

 

 

Science Safety Rules 
 

1. SENSIBLE and RESPONSIBLE work is expected at ALL TIMES. 
2. Pupils will LISTEN IN SILENCE every time the teacher requests it. 
3. Teacher’s instructions will be followed at all times. 
4. Before the lesson, line up quietly outside the room until your teacher gives you 

permission to enter. 
5. All bags and outdoor coats will be placed in an area designated by the teacher, away 

from benches. 
6. Absolutely no food or drink is allowed in laboratories. 
7. All practical work must be done with pupils standing and with stools tucked under 

benches.  
8. Report all breakage’s to the teacher immediately. 
9. Report all accidents to the teacher immediately. 
10. Goggles will be worn for every practical. 
11. Long hair will be tied back for every practical. 
12. Apparatus and other equipment will only be used with permission from your teacher. 
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